
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Office of Finance, with the assistance of the Los Angeles Police Department 
and the City Attorney, to report to the Public Safety Committee and the Budget and 
Finance Committee on security updates and enhancements needed to secure cash 
operations.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


